
Diary Dates              

March 2024 
19th/20th/21st Parents’ Evening 

22nd NMPAT Wind Quartet Recital 
Team visit – concert for whole school 

26th BSA AGM in school  at 6:30pm 

28th  School closes for Easter Holidays at 
normal time 
 
April 2024 
15th School opens for Term 5 
 
May 2024 
6th  May Bank Holiday 
13th-17th SATS week 
22nd Sports Day (pm) 
24th School Closes for Half-Term at 
normal time 
 
June2024 
3rd School opens for Term 6 
18th Rags2Riches collection  

 
Character Strengths 
This week’s character strength was  
Curiosity, please ask your child all about 
it. Next week’s character strength will be 
Integrity. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

BSA Springo 
Thank you to the BSA team and  
Mrs Allen for arranging a wonderful 
evening of entertainment with our 
amazing in house DJ MJ!  They managed 
to raise a fabulous £423 for the school. 

 
 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
It was fabulous to see all the children 
and staff in their outfits/PJ’s to celebrate 
World Book Day.  

 
Red Nose Day 
Thank you to all those who have 
participated today and donated to this 
worthwhile charity. 
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Swimming 
Years 4, 5 and 6 swimming sessions 
will be taking place in the coming 
weeks. 

Year 4 will be swimming on: 

19th, 26th March  

16th, 23rd April  

Year 5 will be swimming on:  

30th April 

7th, 14th, 21st May  

Please make sure your child has a 
towel, underwear and appropriate 
swimwear on swimming days  

(i.e. girls have a one-piece  

swimming costume and boys’ 
swimming shorts are not too loose). 
All children will be required to 
wear a swimming hat whilst in the 
pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Please ensure you have booked your  
10 minute meeting with your child’s class 
teacher, to discuss their progress this year 
and their next steps in learning. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
RD  Out of School Care 
Will be offering Holiday Club childcare for 
the first week of the Easter Holidays. 
Tuesday 2nd April—Friday, 5th April. 
A letter will be sent home over the coming 
days with more information and how to 
book a place for your child/ren.   
 Please do ensure you respond by Monday, 
25th March to secure a place. 


